From: Geneva Hale Adair

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hamlin Park
Date: Sunday, October 08, 2017 12:23:16 AM

As a Shoreline resident and voter | believe it is imperative that you maintain public parks and spaces for THE
PUBLIC. By cutting down trees and literally paving over paradise to put up a parking lot is not only NOT respecting
the wishes of citizens, but it is actively contributing to the degradation of our environment. Please continue to
protect OUR parks and open spaces.

Thanks!
Geneva Hale Adair
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